
 

What is the way forward for 

Self Advocacy? 
  

Tuesday 25th April 2023, 10 – 4pm. 
York CVS, 15 Priory Street, YO1 6ET. 

  
  

A conference about the future of self 
advocacy in York, North Yorkshire and 
North/East Lincolnshire.  

  
How does self advocacy help people be 
independent, stay well and have good lives? 

  
This event is run by, and for, people with 
learning difficulties/disabilities, 
autistic/neurodiverse people.   

  
What can self advocacy do for people coming 
out of mental health hospitals? 

  
What do we need to do to support self 
advocacy in the future? 

  
Contact Stephen to book a place. 
 
Phone - 07951 050153  
Email- speakingup@yorkpeoplefirst.co.uk  
Web-  www.yorkpeoplefirst.co.uk 
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